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February 14, 2022 
 
 
Dear Sonam, 
 
Congratulations on your acceptance to Webster University. I am pleased to inform you that you 
have been granted acceptance for: 
 
•             Initial Term of Application: June 2022 
•             Major: MBA/Emphasis in International Business 
•             Location: St. Louis Home Campus 
 
All international students in the United States on F-1 or J-1 visas are required to take the Webster 
University sponsored Health Insurance. Additional details are available at 
http://www.webster.edu/health/insurance.html. After completing your first 12 credit hours, you will 
be administered an academic evaluation in order to advance to degree candidacy in your area of 
study. 
 
Your provisional acceptance means that upon receipt of your final and official transcript(s) 
(transcripts issued to students are not considered official), you will be sent a new letter of decision. 
Students who do not have their official transcript(s) on file within three weeks of the first term of 
enrollment will not be allowed to enroll in additional courses. 
 
Finally, Webster’s Academic Resource Center (ARC) offers various services to help ensure your 
success as a student. For more information about the services available through the ARC, in 
addition to questions regarding academic or physical accommodations for individuals with 
documented disabilities, please contact us at 1-800-981-9801 Ext. 7620 or visit webster.edu/arc. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on campus. We believe that you will find your work at Webster 
University to be both challenging and rewarding. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Blerina Polovina 
Director, International Admissions 
 
 
Student ID: 4213057 
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